
 
 
 

30 Jelliff Lane  -  Southport, Connecticut   06890 
Phone (203) 259-8855  Fax (203) 259-8287 

 

March, 2010 
 

Starboard Capital Partners is moving! 

 
 

 
We are relocating to our new offices on Friday, March 26, 2010. Our new address will be 
effective Monday, March 29, 2010. Please mark your records to reflect this change. Our phone 
number and e-mail addresses will remain the same. 

 
Move Date: 

Friday - March 26 

New Address: 

30 Jelliff Lane 

Southport, CT 06890 

Same Contact Numbers: 

Phone 203-259-8855 

Fax 203-259-8287 

 

 

http://visitor.constantcontact.com/email.jsp?m=1102088071346&id=preview�

